
Communication 

If you would like to contact your      child’s 
class teacher please email.                                           

dragonflies@chellastoninfants.org    

                             bees@chellastoninfants.org                                         

                                  caterpillars@chellastoninfants.org 

Bikeability!  

Over the next term we will be 
having Bikeability sessions during 
which the children will be devel-
oping their cycling skills. 

Reception Dates For Your Diary 
13th May—Trip to Twycross Zoo 

 

Stay tuned on Class Dojo for exciting high-

lights of our learning this term! 

 

Topics For The Term 

Our topic this term is All Creatures Great and 

Small! Throughout this term we will be learning all about different 

animals and their habitats. We will be  watching tadpoles grow in 

the investigation area and go an exciting school trip to Twycross 

Zoo in May!  

We will be developing our writing skills and be writing for different 

purposes using the new graphemes we have learnt.  

In maths we will be learning to count forwards and backwards to 
20, and how to double numbers.  

We hope you have all had a great Easter and are ready for an-

other fun filled term!  

 

Homework                                                                                                                                      
Please continue to read frequently and record on the Learning 
With Parents platform. Please remember to look at the weekly 
posts from Mrs Mckeown on Class Dojo. The link shared is so you 
can access our shared reading books. These texts align to the 
phonemes and red words we are teaching.  


